
MRA END OF YEAR GET-TOGETHER

The public is hereby informed that the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) is organizing its annual  
End of Year Get-Together on Wednesday 20 December, 2017.

All activities and services to the public will be provided as usual. The MRA appeals to the indulgence and 
kind understanding of its stakeholders, should the workflow be slightly hindered as a result of the above 
event.
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